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The Judiciary Committee, led by Senator Lucido, asked clarifying questions and planned to
meet the following week to hold a second hearing to finalize the forward movement of the bill,
but the global health crisis closed down all non-essential committee meetings until further
notice. Once the “Stay at Home” order from Governor Whitmer is lifted, MLA will continue to
advocate for the passage of substitute SB611.

  

We will keep you informed as the process moves forward.
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